
CITY OF LAWRENCE
The Village Project
256 N. Michigan Dr.

Pinkney Neighbors and Lawrence Residents, 

To continue to provide shelter to our unhoused neighbors, the City of
Lawrence is building a Pallet Shelter Village. The Village will provide 50
cabins in a support setting with wrap-around services for those
experiencing homelessness.



Veterans
Elderly individuals 
Disabled individuals
Women fleeing domestic violence
without children

The Village will provide non-
congregate shelter to: 

Individuals with violent offenses
will NOT be allowed in The Village.

Currently, The Village site is
under construction to prepare for
the installation of the shelters.
Installation will begin November
28 and conclude December 2,
barring weather or other delays. 

If questions arise or you would like to be
added to our mailing list for consistent
updates, please email us at
citycommunications@lawrenceks.org

City of Lawrence
6 E. 6th St.
Lawrence, KS 66044
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